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NOTICE TO ALL CUSTOMERS 

 Mandatory use of PPE for terminal access 

 
 Valued Customer, 
 
This notice aims to remind terminal customers about the importance of maintaining a safe and secure 

environment within the terminal. In accordance with the terminal's safety rules, all transporters and 

freight forwarders are required to wear their Personal Protective Equipment (PPE) at all times when 

accessing the Terminal premises. 

 

This measure is essential to ensure the safety and well-being of all users of the terminal. By complying 

with these safety requirements, we collectively contribute to a safer working environment. The 

following PPE ought to always be worn: 

• Safety helmets 

• High-visibility vests/jackets 

• Security shoes 

 

The non-compliance with these rules or other safety & security measures may result in the restriction 

of access to the Terminal, in accordance with our commitment to the highest safety standards for all 

Users. We thank you for your cooperation in keeping the Terminal a safe and efficient place for all. 

 

We thank you for your compliance with this circular and count on your full cooperation.  

 

 

For more information, kindly contact us at:  

T: +253 21 317 317  

E: customerservice.dct@dct.dj 


